
 

 

 

 

    Memo No:                                                                                                   Date: 15.04.2020 

 

Notice 

As per the instructions of the Hon’ble DPI, Govt. of WB and the decision made by the authority 

of Vidyasagar University, The Principal will meet in a conference meeting with all the teaching 

staffs of the different departments of Humanities and Social Sciences through Zoom app on 17th 

April from 10.30 am onwards for discussing over the possible measures that can be taken to keep 

the teaching-learning process running during the lockdown period.  

 All concerned are to take note of this. 

 

                                                                                                              Dr. Dipak Kumar Tamili 

                                                                                                                          Principal 

                                                                                                                 Egra S. S. B. College 

 

 


